
Happy Chinese
New Year!



My name is Jayden,I'm from
Kaohsiung,Taiwan.Taiwan is in Asia.

Taiwan is an island,but we have many
delicious food,like stinky tofu,bobble milk
tea,and many fruit,like watermelons and

bananas.

Dear friends,



Chinese New Year is coming,so I want to
tell you about how people celebrate 
 Chinese New Year in Taiwan.We eat

dumplings,because it looks like money in
the old days,and we wear red

clothes,because it means good luck.



Do you know Chinese Zodiac?Let me tell
you the story.Long time ago,Jade Emperor
wanted to have a race for animals.The cat
and the rat were friends,so the cat asked
the rat to wake him up,but the rat forgot
to wake up the cat,so the cat over slept

and he was late for the race.The rat
wanted to cross the river,but he was poor
at swimming,so he asked the ox for help.



The ox gave the rat a ride and when they
saw the finish line,the rat jumped to the

finish line and got the first place.

Welcome to visit Taiwan.Wish you have a
happy new year!

Best wishes,
Jayden.


